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In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS 
Vision and Mission, the President’s activities during the month of December 2018 included the following: 

ACADEMIC ACHIEVEMENT 

• Attended various district events, including: 

— Black & Latino Male Achievement (BLMA) Department’s monthly luncheon 

— MPS Principals’ Institute 

— a meeting of Milwaukee Succeeds’s Executive Committee 

— a meeting of the Milwaukee Early Childhood Initiative 

— community meeting at Daniel Webster Secondary School 

STUDENT, FAMILY, AND COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT 

• Attended various community events, including 

— Art Start portrait project 

— meeting of the Black Male Stakeholders 

— Highland School’s 50th Anniversary celebration 

— meeting of the Milwaukee Public Library’s Building Development Committee 

— kick-off of the Leading Men Fellowship 

— Milwaukee Urban League’s luncheon 

— MKE Fellows luncheon 

— meeting of the Black Male Achievement Advisory Council 

— MPS Drumline kick-off 

• Discussed improved continuity of services and expanded opportunities for Milwaukee’s 
children and families with local leaders, including: 

— Danae Davis, Executive Director of Milwaukee Succeeds, and Ashante Hamilton, 
President of the Milwaukee Common Council 

— Fox 6 Coat Drive 

EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT OPERATIONS 

• Met with district leaders to receive updates on district initiatives: 

— Dr. Jacqueline M. Mann, Board Clerk/Director, Office of Board Governance 

— Dr. Keith Posley, MPS Superintendent 
* * * * *  


